Minutes for May 10, 2022 Central Decatur Board of Education Meeting

The Central Decatur Community School Board of Education met for a work session in the High School Library on Tuesday, May 10, 2022.

Board members present: Cayle Buckingham, Cassy Allen, Sean Saxton, and Andrew Sullivan. Amber Swartz joined electronically.

Board members absent: None

Others in attendance were: Chris Coffelt, Becky Broich, Chad Alley-Estes Construction Project Coordinator and one quest

Board Vice-President Allen called the meeting to order at 7:18 p.m.

The work session was held to interview two architectural design firms to facilitate a process that will result in the creation of a Facilities Master Plan for the district. Chad Alley, Estes Construction Project Coordinator, gave a procedural overview for the meeting. Martin Gardner Architecture and FEH Design reviewed their qualifications, scope of services, and associated fees. The Board then reflected on the merits of each design firm. No action was taken during the work session.

The work session ended at 9:42 p.m.	
Cassy Allen, Vice-President	Becky Broich, Board Secretary